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Rachel Martinez

From: Father Eugene and other grant recipients <give@adv-fdn.org>
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 2:09 PM
To: Rachel Martinez
Subject: Welcome!

 

   

Welcome {First name}!  

Thank you for joining the thousands of Catholics supporting the Annual 
Diocesan Appeal. Your {Latest gift amount} gift is impacting the lives of 
seminarians, retired priests, parishes, respect life organizations, schools 
and many more. 

As a new supporter of the Annual Diocesan Appeal, you will begin 
receiving the North Texas Catholic magazine by mail and the Advancing 
the Mission Newsletter by email. These publications continue to tell the 
story and impact of your gift in the Diocese of Fort Worth. Each year we 
are transparent with how your generosity is utilized by producing an 
online impact report. 

This year, Father Eugene Nyong's two parishes received a grant for the 
salary of a full-time youth and family minister named Olivia. She is 
responsible for junior high, high school, family faith formation and RCIA. 
She has been successful in equipping parents to better teach their 
children the faith. Without your generosity, these parishes could not 
afford a disciple like Olivia. 
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{First name}, on behalf of 23 parish grant recipients, 24 seminarians, 
thousands of school children, pregnant women in need, retired priests 
and the thousands more who received your donation, thank you for 
answering the Call to Gratitude. 
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